
 

 

 

 

 

January 15, 2021 

All, 

The only thing of significance that happened this week was the naming of the Chairs of the House Retirement 
Committee and the Senate Health and Pensions Committee. 

House Chair is Patricia Pike, same as last year with members to be named. She is a retired member of the 
Teachers Retirement system and is very supportive of Defined Benefit Plans. 

Senate Chair is Bob Onder, same as last year and Andrew Koenig is vice-chair.  Members are Bill Eigel, Holly 
Rehder, Jill Shupp, Barbara Washington, and Bill White. 

The House has decided to skip session next week due to the increase in covid-19 cases in Missouri, however 
the Senate is meeting as normal with the exception of Monday observing MLK holiday.  

There were no additional bills introduced this week that should raise our eyebrows and as always you can 
follow all of the retirement legislation at jcper.org under the weekly legislation tab. 

 
Mike Morris 

 

 

 

LEGISLATIVE UPDATE 

From Mike Morris… 

https://protect2.fireeye.com/v1/url?k=2660f613-79fbcf25-26623ad9-0cc47a6d17ce-00f49aaec19a0cd6&q=1&e=dc6e1c1d-0481-4d9e-bfb2-8b591a5d27b6&u=https%3A%2F%2Furldefense.com%2Fv3%2F__http%3A%2F%2Fjcper.org%2F__%3B%21%21HSro1Vka%21wmFn-mXMf9t7938H-Kw7ma2IOeHjXppPwogPG-QT2u0trbds58__pl-d-Q42DH22zmVmUaHHrA%24

